WILLIAM S. MILLER & CO.

Glasgow, 1l1lth Decr. 1922.

Messrs Robert Duncan & Co. Ltd.,
Port-Clasgow.
Dear Sirs,

8.8, No, 352.

With reference to the above vessel building by
Messrs Robert Duncan &« Company, Port-Glasgow, on our behalf,
please note that we wish the after hold bulkhead kept forward

as shown on the Builders' plans (forming the after end of the

deep tank) and we also desire the tween deck portion of this

bulkhead to be omitted entirely, as we require this arrange-

:ment for the purposes of our trade.
Yours faithfully,

For WILLIAM S. MILIER & CO.
(8sgd.) Henry A. Ross,

Marine Supt.




